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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Correspondence for deferred motion re: FCM Board 
Election

From: Nisan, Rory <Rory.Nisan@burlington.ca>  
Sent: 2022/04/11 10:13 AM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Correspondence for deferred motion re: FCM Board Election 
 
Dear Clerk Fay, 
 
I wanted to provide some input in support of my colleague Rowena Santos, with whom I have been 
serving on the FCM Board of Directors for two years.  
I have enjoyed working with Rowena on issues of mutual interest such as Islamophobia, diversity and 
inclusion issues, and overall governance of FCM. 
Rowena is an important part of the national board, representing a large municipality in the GTA. The 905 
merits more voices on FCM and Rowena has brought an important and different representation for 
residents. You may be aware that there will be an election to decide if nominees are elected to the 
board. Rowena has proven herself on the board and I suspect would be readily re-elected based on her 
performance. I would like to continue to serve on the board with Rowena and to have more GTA voices 
such as hers. I wish my friends and colleagues on Brampton City Council all the best with their 
deliberations. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Rory 
 
Rory Nisan 
City and Regional Councillor, Ward 3 
City Hall, 426 Brant Street, P.O. Box 5013, Burlington, ON  L7R 3Z6 
t:  905-335-7600 x 7459 | f:  905-335-7881 | e:  rory.nisan@burlington.ca 
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